
    

      
 

 

 

Saturday, July 8,  2017 
 
5:00 p.m.  

Intention:Antero & Amelia Oliveira  

Requested by: Elizabeth Oliveira &  

                        family  

Intention: Eduino Gomes &  

                 Bernardo Nunes  

Requested by: Manuel & Maria Gomes  

 

7:00 p.m. (St. Mary’s) 

Intention: Herculano M. Vieira  

Requested by: Joe & Tina Silva   
 

Sunday, July 9,  2017  

14th Sunday in Ordinary Time   

 
 

7:30 a.m.  

Intention: Annabelle & Raymond  

                Lincoln  

Requested by: John & Ann Steffen 

 
 

 

10:00 a.m.   

Intention: Maria C. Pereira   

Requested by: Manuel & Mary Oliveira 
 

 

11:30 a.m. (Portuguese)   

Intention: In Thanksgiving 

Requested by: Joe & Filomena Pires  

Intention: All Deceased Family  

                  Members  

Requested by: Felismina Noronha  
 

 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 
Intention: People of the Parish  
 

 

 

 

Monday, July 10, 2017 
NO 8:00 a.m. Mass 
 

 

Tuesday, July 11, 2017 

8:00 a.m.  
Intention:Joao & Francisca Faria  

Requested by: Joao & Maria Faria
 

Wednesday, July 12, 2017 

8:00 a.m.  
Intention: Antone, & Maria B. Silva, 

George, Dave & Ken Heilman   

Requested by: Michael & Filomena   

                       Heilman  
 

Thursday, July 13 2017 
8:00 a.m. 

Intention:Theresa J. Parma   

Requested by:Parish Community  

11:30 a.m.  Senior Day Mass 

Intention: Marta Mattos, Domingos 

Ochoa & Steve Cozzitoro 

Requested by: Belle Faria & Family  
 

Friday, July 14, 2017 
8:00 a.m. 
Intention:Joe V& Maria L. Lourenco

Requested by: Pat & Connie Bivens 

 

A Mandatory Meeting will be held 

for All Eucharistic Ministers who 

serve at our Masses as well as those 

who visit the homebound on Friday, 

July 14th at 7 p.m. in the New Church.  

If you are unable to attend, please 

contact our Seminarian Bonaventure.  

 
 

           Saturday, July 15,  2017 
12:00 noon 15th Celebration:  
                           Estefania Zermeno 
2:00 p. m. Wedding of:  
Liz Carrillo & Hugo Pedroza 
Melissa Gonzalez & Esau Pedroza 
 
5:00 p.m.  

Intention:Nivia & Manuel Cardoso  

Requested by: Daughters & Families  

 

7:00 p.m. (St. Mary’s) 

Intention: Eduardina Silveira   

Requested by: S.P.R.S.I.    
 

Sunday, July 16,  2017  

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time   

 
 

7:30 a.m.  

Intention: Louisa Frandsen  

Requested by: S.P.R.S.I. 

 
 

 

10:00 a.m.   

Intention: Jose M. Noronha   

Requested by:Manuel & Maria Almada 
 

 

11:30 a.m. (Portuguese)   

Intention: Filomena M. Avila  

Requested by: Maria May  
 

 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 
Intention: People of the Parish  
 

Please Keep in Your Prayers: Eliza Alves,Vasco & Dina Anacleto, Joyce Ebertowski, Joseph Belo, Jack Betschart, 

Maria Bettencourt, Kari Boutte, Maria Esperanca Brasil, Gloria Casas, Dan Coelho, Sarah Cox, Martin Cruz, Tina 

Deniz, Anne & Rose DePalma, Elvira Freitas, Jared Germann, Alex Gonsalves, Ester Martinez, Maria F. Melo,  

Mary Ann  Moles, Riley Rhoads, Joe D. Rocha, Kaylene Rocha, Norman Silva, Lucy Silveira, Manuel Souza, 

Sylvia Souza, Mary Suarez, Jeanne Tristant, Marijane Troiani, Jose Rodrigues Vieira, Lloyd Virgo, and Matthew 

Westcott . We pray for God’s healing power and grace.   Please remember if you have an ill family member or friend that 

you would like to include on our prayer list or even have a visit by the priest call the parish office at 667-8961. 

 

     14th Sunday in Ordinary Time July 9, 2017 

 One of the most well known and beloved passages in scripture is the gentle invitation of our Lord in 
today’s Gospel reading: “Come to me, all you who labor and are burdened, and I will give you rest.” When 
we need physical rest, we sleep or take a nap. When we need emotional rest, we sometimes take a 
vacation. But how do we find spiritual rest? How do we discover Christ’s peace as we grapple with the 
complex issues of life deep in our hearts? Good stewards find their rest in the Lord. Reflect this week 
on what you do to welcome the peace of Christ into your heart. 



Next Weekend Special Collection is the 

Peter’s Pence Collection.  This collection 

supports the charitable works of the Holy 

Father and provides emergency assistance to 

those most in need, including victims of 

oppression, natural disaster and war.   

Thank you in advance for your 

generosity.  

 

We Congratulate the newest member of our 

Catholic Faith Community who is being 

baptized this weekend: Brigida Louisa Riley 

daughter of Wesley & Catherine. We pray 

that she and her family will continue to grow 

in faith and in the love of Jesus as they 

remain close to His church.  

 

Attention Senior Citizens 

Join us for our monthly gathering on 

Thursday, July 13th  beginning with  the 

recitation of the Rosary  at 11:30 a.m. and 

Mass followed by a delicious luncheon & 

Bingo in the Parish Hall.  Remember, this is 

open to ALL senior citizens free of charge. 

 
Help Keep Our Parking Lots Safe, we are need 

of more volunteers to patrol our parking lots 

during Mass times. If can help or would like 

more information please call Manuel Avila at 

380-1525. 

 

SALT Holy Rosary Young Adult Group 
invites all young Catholics between the ages 

of 18-39 to join them and grow in the faith. 

There will be an introduction social with 

refreshments, Sunday July 9 after the 10 

a.m. Mass in front of the new church.  Come 

by and let us answer any questions you may 

have.  

 
It’s too Hot to COOK!  Let the Hilmar 

Y.M.I. do the cooking NEXT Sunday.  

Drive through and pick up some delicious 

BBQ Chicken on Sunday, July 16 from 

11:00a.m-3 p.m. Menu includes ½ chicken, 

beans, salad, roll and cookie. Drive Thru 

Only!  Tickets $12.  

Please support the men of the Y.M.I. so they 

may continue their good works which 

benefits our community.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

           

+Religious Education News+ 
Children’s Ministry will begin in 
September.  WE are in need of 
people who would be willing to 
instruct the children during the 
10AM Mass. 14 people are needed 
to commit to 3 Sundays for the 
year.  All materials are provided.  
If you are called to this special 
ministry,  please call Dina 632-7163.  
 
CCD Late Registration forms for 
the 2017-2018 school year are 
available based on class availability 
and will be accepted until August 
11th.   Forms are available at all 
church entrances and the parish 
office.  Please note: Tuesday, 2nd 
grade is almost full.  There is 
plenty of room on Sunday. 
 

2nd Year Confirmation & 1st 
Communion Students now is 
the time to start prayer 
testing.   Please make an 
appointment with Dina by 
calling 632-7163 in order to 
schedule an appointment. 
  

First Communion Pictures, 
Certificates and Banners are in 
and ready to be picked up at 
the parish office. Mon-Thurs, 
8-12, and 1-3. Other times are 
available by appointment just 
call 632-7163.  
 

Please direct all CCD related 
calls to 632-7163.  Please leave a 
message if your phone call is 
not personally answered and 
your call will be returned.  
 

Yard Duty and Snack helpers 
needed for the 2017-2018 
Religious Education School 
year. Yard Duty from 2-2:30, 
and 3:15-4:00, and snack helpers 
from 2:00-4:00pm.  If you could 
spare at least one Tuesday a 
month your help would greatly 
be appreciated.  For more 
information please call Dina at 
632-7163. 
 

Last Call! This will be the last luau 

to benefit our New Church. If you 

haven’t attended in the past, you 

won’t want to miss this one.  

Holy Rosary’s Luau will take place 

under the stars at the Vierra Estate 

on Friday, July 28th.  Feel like you 

are in Hawaii, but save the airfare!  

This is a magical evening that you 

won’t want to miss.  Tickets include 

appetizers, authentic luau style 

cuisine dinner featuring filet mignon, 

open bar with tropical cocktails and 

live entertainment.  All proceeds 

benefit the New Church. Tickets are 

available from any committee 

member or the parish office.  

Tickets are limited and sell out 

quick.  Purchase yours soon! 
 

Auction items are needed for the 

silent auction and are now being 

accepted. If you would like to 

donate any item or service, please 

drop it by the parish office or call 

the office 667-8961 for more 

information.  
 

Thank you for all of the good 

work and care you have taken of 

our church! A big “thank you” to 

Team  #3 Ines Vieira, Irene 

Avila, Maria Bertao, Antonio & 

Ana Barcellos, Maria Borges, 

Adelina Enes, Madalina Enes 

Jose & Maria Lourenco, Nelda 

Mendonca, Belmira Sousa & 

Leonor Rodrigues for making our 

church shine this  week.  We 

appreciate your generosity in 

sharing your time and talent 

working hard to make our church a 

place worthy of our worship.  

 

Have You Checked Out the Brick 

Garden? We thank all those who 
supported the Brick project thus far. 
Memorial/Honorary Bricks may still 

be purchased for the second phase.  
For more information or questions, 
please call the parish office or you 

may also place your order on line: 
www.engravedbricks.com/campaign/
holyrosary  
 

 

 

 
Our offering collection for 

July 1 & 2 $4,455.60. Last year July 2 & 3 $4,764.00. 

Thank you, Obrigado & Gracias 
 

 

http://www.engravedbricks.com/campaign/holyrosary
http://www.engravedbricks.com/campaign/holyrosary

